Dear Eagle Family,

I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to everyone who made our recent state function such a memorable and successful event.

A special shoutout goes to our incredible State Trustees, Sally and Edmund, who worked tirelessly all day. Their dedication, good humor, and endless energy brought both structure and joy to the day—we're so lucky to have them!

Thank you also to Elenor for traveling with our State Officers and making the trip and going to Idaho by accident. Just when I was about to send out a search party for our "missing" officers, they pulled up safe and sound.

Our sincere appreciation goes to Aerie President Kleal and his wonderful wife for their continued support, as well as to our hardworking State Secretary, Jessie, her husband, and of course, the always-loved Mocha. Jessie jumped in to assist with dinner preparation, and her help was truly appreciated.

No celebration would be complete without Ramon and his friend Cynthia—thank you both for keeping the spirit high! (Though, I must say, we're still investigating the mysterious disappearance of three tequila bottles... and the cookies that were broken into overnight. Rumor has it, a squirrel might be nursing quite the hangover!)

I also heard reports of folks falling out of beds—if that's not a sign of a good time, I don't know what is!

Salt Lake 67, you should be incredibly proud of the hard work, dedication, and sense of community you bring to the Eagles. You truly embody what it means to be an Eagle. Special thanks to Edmund for not only working hard but raising funds and lifting spirits through his karaoke talents!

Finally, thank you to State Auxiliary President Elaine Eames for stepping in to help the Trustees with Saturday night's dinner—your support was invaluable.

Thank you all for your continued dedication to the Eagle community. I hope to see you again very soon!

Fraternally, **Marion Bradford** *Your State Worthy President*